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VETERINARY COUNCIL OF TANZANIA 

POSTPONEMENT OF QUALIFYING EXAMINATION FOR 

ENROLMENT OF VETERINARY PARAPROFESSIONALS 

THAT WA SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON 28TH AND 29TH   

APRIL 2020. 

The Veterinary Council regrets to inform you that due to unforeseen 

circumstances and the need to contain the threat of Corona outbreak, 

Qualifying Examination for Enrolment of Veterinary 

Paraprofessionals that was scheduled to be held on 28th and 29th 

April 2020 has been postponed. This examination will now be held on 

28th and 29th JULY, 2020 at the following centres 

1. College of Agriculture and National Resources (CANRE) - Bonyokwa 

Dar es Salaam;  

2. Livestock Training Institute (LITA) Mpwapwa; 

3. Sokoine University of Agriculture(College of Veterinary Medicine and 

Biomedical Sciences); and 

4. Livestock Training Institute (LITA) Tengeru.  

We regret for the inconveniences caused  

 

 
  Dr B. Masuruli 

REGISTRAR 
15th April, 2020 

 


